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Executive Director    
Mariah Davis 

mariahd@cascadeliving.com 
 

Resident Care Coordinator 
Dee Wilhite-Mitchell 

deewm@cascadeliving.com 
 

Environmental Services Director 
Josie Jackson 

josiej@cascadeliving.com 
 

Business Office Manager 
Stacey Atkins 

staceya@cascadeliving.com 
 

Director of Sales & Marketing 
Lisa Marshall 

lisam@cascadeliving.com 
 

Fitness & Life Enrichment Director 
The Willows 

Colleen Clotfelter 
colleenc@cascadeliving.com 

 
Life Enrichment Director 

The Cottage 
Janet Presley 

janetp@cascadeliving.com 
 

Life Enrichment Director 
Ashley Gardens 
Wendy Rothwell 

wendyr@cascadeliving.com 
 

Dining Services Director 
Gulsidel Velazquez Ayala 

gulsidelv@cascadeliving.com 
 

Community Relations Director 
Lois Jasmer 

loisj@cascadeliving.com 
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I'm January bringing you 

A year of days—all brand, brand new; 

I step upon the frosty ground. 

When chimes and sleighbells ring around; 

You welcome me and children sing, 

And joy comes into everything. 

I bring you love and lots of cheer, 

And work and friends for all the year. 

        ~ Annette Wynne 
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January 2025 January 2025 

 

BROTHER’S NURSERY 

HOLIDAY BAZAAR 

 

 

THERAPY DOG VISITS 

THE GRINCH 

 

CRAFTS WITH STUDENTS 

 

  
 

 

 

CLINTON TURNS 94! 

SOMETIMES SOMEONE 

WINS BIG AT THE CASINO!! 
HOLIDAY LIGHTS DRIVE 

 

WICKED MATINEE 

 

VISIT FROM ARMIN 

JAHR ELEMENTARY 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

Hey Friends, 

 

The Cottage was filled with so many activities in December. 

Marshmallow Snowman & Hot Chocolate Social. 

Special Treat with the 3rd-5th Grade Choir from Pine Crest Elementary with Choir 

Director Mr. Coutier’s on Dec 14th  brought happiness to all of 

Cascades of Bremerton. 

We had a Visit from the Grinch and were treated to Grinch Punch. 

The Grinch's heart grew so much as there was lots of laughter; he was asked to dance 

and received a marriage proposal. 

Our 4th & 5th grade Friends and Teacher Emily came to make wreaths with us and our 

Favorite Therapy dogs were here the same day! 

Christmas Carolers from Crossroads Community Church was an added Treat. 

Harmonica Ray performed too. 

Santa and his Elf arrived with gifts for all our residents. Santa Punch and peppermint 

Cookies were served. 

We are looking forward to our New Year 2025 here we Come. 

 

 

 

Birthdays 

Martha M 
Russell M 

1/3 
1/3 

Dorothy K 1/5 
Larry W 1/5 

Larry W 1/5 
Mary B 1/7 

Emma R 1/15 
Emma R 1/15 
Gayle C 1/17 

George C 1/18 
Lynne P 1/18 
Karen C 1/19 

Marilyn H 1/19 
Wilma K 1/23 
Marilyn P 1/25 
Deanna F 1/31 

 


